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Dear Families, 
 

We have made it to the end of the Semester One. A number of challenges and achievements come to 
mind; our work with Paul Salmon on improving staff wellbeing; our contribution to the slightly changed 
National Anthem; the successful Open Afternoons; the sad loss of teacher Indi; the ‘THINK’ video on cyber-
safety by MusoMagic; two wonderful First Holy Communion sacraments; the opening of the green oval 
and the forming of a new class – Junior 5. 

 
. 
We hope that your saw last week’s newsletter about the importance of getting the 
best enrolments and attendance this week and the first three weeks of Term 3. 
Please send your children to school! Local jobs depend on it! 
 
We also hope that you saw our poster around community or on school Facebook. 
Thanks to Catholic Care, we’re offering FREE TICKETS to the Alice Springs Show 
for students that come to school EVERY DAY this week. 
 
When students return in Term 3… we’re offering the chance to win Meat Packs for 
best attending students, an Athletics Carnival, Movie Nights and a whole lot more! 
 

     

  STUDENT STARS OF THE LAST TWO WEEKS   
 

  

We congratulate ALL students that have won awards for being STRONG, CARING and RESPECTFUL ! 

 
LOOKING AHEAD: 

 

 

Student Reports: Teachers have worked very hard writing your children’s reports.  
We’re handing them over on Wednesday 23rd June from 3 pm in the library. Talk to 

your child’s teacher. See how they’ve been doing. Afternoon tea provided. 😊 

 

At the end of this week, LACS will be CLOSED for three (3) weeks. Students and 
staff have worked very hard this semester. We’re all tired and need a holiday now. 

 

BACK TO SCHOOL:  
 

- LACS re-opens for STAFF on Monday 19th July. We will be in training.  
 

- LACS re-opens for STUDENTS on Tuesday 20th July. 
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A Message from our Religious Education Coordinator, Rosie: 
 

  

 

As we come to the End of Semester One and Holidays Begin, Let Us Pray: 
 
“God of wisdom, we thank you for all the gifts and blessings you’ve given us this 
semester at school. We thank you for our teachers, assistant teachers and 
support staff – for the difference they’ve made to our lives. We ask you to bless 
them in your love. Give us all refreshment, peace and safety with our families 
and friends in the holidays. We praise you God, through Jesus Christ our Lord, 
who lives and reigns for ever and ever. Amen”    

God bless.  Rosie Landsberg 

 
May God bless and keep safe all Ltyentye Apurte families over the holidays. 
 

 
 
Principal 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

• School CLOSED before 7:45 am. BREAKFAST starts at 8 am. SCHOOL starts at 8:30 am and finishes at 3pm. 
 

• LACS is committed to the teachings of love and justice from Jesus in the Gospels. We are committed to the  

   safety and wellbeing of all students. We have zero tolerance for child abuse and exploitation. 


